
Greetings from 

Mya Zylberberg, Class of 2021; Michael & Lisa Zylberberg, Parents;  

Nina Zylberberg, Class of 2019 

During these unprecedented times in our world, it’s hard to imagine that over a year ago 

our children were physically in school thriving. Helping our children learn has become more 

challenging each day.  Knowing that my children have the support of Pamela Bonsu-NFA Main 

Campus Guidance Counselor has made their high school years easier. 

  Mrs. Bonsu was our daughter Nina’s guidance counselor during her freshman to junior 

years at NFA. As both of my children were honors students’ in middle school, Mrs. Bonsu was 

able to organize Nina’s class schedule appropriately each year keeping up with her requirements 

for graduation. Through Mrs. Bonsu’s guidance, Nina was also able to take Advanced Placement 

courses, college courses, and become a member of several organizations within and outside of 

NFA. Even in Nina’s senior year, when the guidance counselors were switched, Mrs. Bonsu 

constantly kept in touch with Nina and provided several college and scholarship opportunities. 

Needless to say, Nina was the recipient of several college acceptances and scholarships. 

  As the goal is to get across Academy Field, the trophy is to become gainfully employed 

and to have a career that is gratifying.  Thanks to Mrs. Bonsu’s guidance Nina was able to 

receive her Associates in Science Degree-Cum Laude Honors from SUNY Orange May 2020 

one year after graduating with her Honors Regents high school diploma from NFA in June 2019. 

Nina is now continuing her studies at Stony Brook University. 

  Mrs. Bonsu’s forwarding thinking continued on with providing college and scholarship 

information for our youngest daughter Mya, a student at NFA-North Campus in the PTECH 

program. Once again, thanks to Mrs. Bonsu’s provision of additional scholarship information, 

Mya became the recipient of the 2021 Bill and Adah Nicklin award provided by the Major 

General Irene Trowell-Harris Chapter, Tuskegee Airmen, Inc. 

http://timeshudsonvalley.com/stories/tuskegee-airmen-scholarships-announced,23188?  

“Community, Intentionality, & Trustworthiness” is the motto that the P-TECH program goes by. 

We can honestly and gratefully say that these qualities hold true for Mrs. Pamela Bonsu. 

Happy Guidance Counselor Week, Mrs. Pamela Bonsu 

We are forever grateful to you, 

From The Zylberberg Family 
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